
   
 

Cancellation Announcement of Classic Japan Rally 2020 

 
 

 

We have decided to cancel the “Classic Japan Rally 2020” scheduled from Thursday, 

November 26, 2020 to Sunday, November 29, 2020. 

 

In light of the recent situation of the COVID-19 pandemic, the event office has carefully 

considered both holding the event and ensuring the safety of everyone involved in the 

event including spectators, entrants, and the staff. 

 

However, the COVID-19 outbreak is still affecting us in different ways both in Japan 

and overseas, and the end is not in sight yet, so unfortunately, we will be unable to meet 

the conditions for holding the event under the current circumstances. 

 

Considering the situation that we are in, Impression Co., Ltd., the organizer of the event, 

decided that it was difficult to ensure the safety. The health and safety of everyone is 

our highest priority and we made the difficult decision to cancel the event. 

 

Although the coronavirus outbreak was unpredictable, as an organizer, we really regret 

to inform you of the cancellation of the event. We are grateful for your understanding of 

the situation above and our decision. 

 

 

 

 

 

September 4, 2020 

 

Classic Japan Rally Organizer 

Impression Co., Ltd. 

President : Masamichi Okano 

Event Manager : Daisuke Okano 

Chief Director : Mika Iwamoto 


